
 

Kristen Bryant, 

 

Hello, my name is Benjamin Fox and I am currently on the board for the Public Recreation and Parks 

Board. Unfortunately, I will be unable to meet on Wednesdays for the next few months and must resign 

my position. I apologize for any inconvenience this causes.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Benjamin Fox 


